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GRENLEC WORKERS REJECT LUMP SUM
OFFER FROM COMPANY

The Grenada Technical and Allied Workers’ Union (GTAWU) and the
Grenada Electricity Services Limited (GRENLEC) have been engaged
in negotiations for amending the Collective Labour Agreement (CLA).
The parties have had five (5) sessions of meetings with a view to
reaching agreement on matters such as Salary Increases, Allowances, No
Annual Vacation Leave during “Lock Down”, Pandemic Leave,
Performance Related Incentives and Concessions.

The Union met with the workers on Monday, May 9, 2022, where the
Company’s offer of a lump sum/one-off salary payment was
unanimously rejected.

GTAWU and GRENLEC are scheduled to meet tomorrow, Thursday
May 12, 2022, to continue negotiations. The parties are expected to
focus on the aspect of salary increases with a view to reaching an
amicable outcome.




